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The World Bank Vice President for Eastern and Southern Africa, Ms. Victoria Kwakwa, 
undertook her maiden mission to the Republic of Kenya from February 6-7,2023. The 
Office of the Executive Director accompanied Ms. Kwakwa on this mission, represented 
by the Alternate Executive Director (AED), Dr. Zarau Kibwe, and Ms. Naomi Rono, Senior 
Advisor to the Executive Director. Ms. Kwakwa met the President of the Republic of Kenya, 
H.E Dr. William Ruto and held high level consultations with the Cabinet Secretary of the 
National Treasury and Economic Planning, Prof Njuguna Ndung'u and the Central Bank 
Governor, Dr. Patrick Njoroge. 

 

 
Bilateral Meeting between The President of the Republic of Kenya, H.E President William Ruto and Ms. 
Victoria Kwakwa, the World Bank Vice President for Eastern and Southern Africa  


